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Welcome and Introductions

The meeting was called to order and the May minutes were approved.  There were introductions of PAC members and Raquel introduced Kevin Martone, Deputy Commissioner of the New Jersey Department of Human Services.

Health Care Reform Presentation

Kevin and Raquel and Don Hallcom provided the members with a presentation on Health Care Reform.  There was much discussion following the presentation.

DAS Announcements

Raquel announced that the application for the PAC Membership is out and even those currently serving on the PAC must reapply.  In addition, Manny she advised that the PAC is looking for volunteers to be on the Nominating Committee.  The charge of the committee will be to review the PAC applications.  It was advised that the existing Nominating Committee no longer exists.  Manny suggested that all individuals interested in the nominating committee should email him.  The PAC applications are due July 16, 2010.

Raquel announced that Beverly Cribbs will be retiring.

Raquel handed out the DHS-DAS SFY 2011 DAS Changes by Modality/Program.

Raquel advised that the next quarterly meeting will be June 24, 2010.

In addition, she announced that following the provider meeting there will be a make-up training for prior authorizations.

Raquel also gave out the numbers to use during the launch for the CIMS and CSC.

The hotline number for Prior Authorizations:

609-292 5760 

(DAS is considering weekly conference calls).

The CSC hotline number is:



1-888-567-4484 

(this will be the number once contract is signed and approved) 

The access code is:





 4698700 

You can register your agency.

This number is for encounter claims.



      

Raquel announced that there will be an email going out early next week about the contracts.

She talked about the challenges in launching CSC and CIMS at the same time.

DAS has scheduled additional hands on training sessions for the Contract Management System (CIMS) at HRDI in Trenton. As you are aware, agency budgets must be submitted through CIMS for any DAS cost related contracts renewing on July 1, 2010 and forward. If you have a cost related contract that is set to renew in September, October or January and are still not comfortable navigating the new contract database, I strongly recommend you register to attend one of these trainings. DAS staff will be present to provide an overview of CIMS and discuss DHS contracting policies. Please visit the site below to register for one of these training sessions: http://samsdev.rutgers.edu/Training/CIMSH.asp
	Date
	Morning Session
	Afternoon Session

	6/23/10
	9:00-12:00
	1:00-4:00

	6/28/10
	9:00-12:00
	1:00-4:00

	7/1/10
	9:00-12:00
	1:00-4:00


Raquel stated that usually there is not a summer PAC meeting but since there are so many new initiatives, etc. they have decided to have a summer meeting.  The meeting will be the third Friday of the month (July 16, 2010)

Raquel mentioned that there is a national search for a new Assistant Commissioner for the Division of Mental Health and Addiction Services.  
Ian Gershman announced the NIATx Conference to be held on July 22, 2010 from 9-4 in Mendham, NJ


